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What has been 
worked on in the 
past month? 

In the past month, I have been working on social media output for ISA. 
Because we could not hold in-person events over Christmas, I wanted 
to still post things on social media so it can educate international 
students about Christmas as well as create an interactive community 
where students can share how they celebrate Christmas in their 
country, 
 
I also supported events that will be happening virtually during the 
Christmas Break by services on campus so that international students 
are aware that they will have people to speak too. Many international 
students stay on campus during Christmas so it is important that they 
know that there will be events on campus that they can take part in. 
 
I have also begun working on promoting the buddy scheme with the ISA 
buddies lead. We want to get more local students involved so we are in 
the process of brainstorming how we can promote this scheme. 

Successes from 
the past month 
and any Reps 
Wins 

We held our last ISA Hub of 2020. Overall, the format of the Hubs this 
year have been implemented well and we hope to hold more successful 
Hubs in the new year. 
 
ISA released its Christmas video which encourages students to say 
'Merry Christmas' in their own language. 

Plans for next 
month 

Our plans for next month include holding events for cultural days. For 
January, I would like to host an event for Holocaust Memorial Day. The 
ISA Committee believe it is a day that is very important and we would 
like to bring attention to why this day is recognised around the world. 
 
I hope to do more collaborations next year with societies and the other 
campaign networks in order to encourage international inclusivity on 
campus. 

 

 

 

 


